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Comments: Dear US Forest Service,

I am writing to comment on the Sandwich Vegetation Management Project #57392 to record my opposition to the
plan for several reasons. First, the proposal is part of a plan prepared 19 years ago. So much has changed in our
understanding of climate change and how to best care for the environment.

Logging has such adverse environmental impacts. This project along with the other vegetation management
proposals will threaten forest health, wildlife habitat and climate resilience. It is time to stop and reassess how
forests are managed going forward.

President Biden's 2022 executive order concerning strengthening our nation's forests should be used to reassess
the proper steps in managing the White Mountain national forest.



